William J. Smith
3214 Flintlock Way
Marietta, GA 30064

(678) 249-8752

March 27, 2019

Mayor and Council
City of Powder Springs, GA.

Re: LETTER OF INTENT
Rezoning request for Powder Springs Rd and Carter Rd property

Dear Mayor and Council:

I am submitting applications to you for your consideration to rezone the 4.05 Acre tract at the
corner of Powder Springs Rd. and Carter Rd. The property is currently zoned NRC in the City. I am
requesting this zoning change so that I can develop the property for a convenience store with fuel
pumps and a drive thru for a restaurant. I am planning on developing the balance of the property as
a retail center. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely

V72

Willia ith





